
REPLY TO: CBP PORT DIRECTOR, 423 CANAL STREET, SUITE 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date: December 22, 2022 No:  23-006 
 
SUBJECT:  Centralized Examination Station [CES] and Radiation Portal Monitors 
[RPM] Closed on Friday December 23, 2022 
 
This is to notify the New Orleans Trade Community of the following closures on Friday 
December 23, 2022: 
 
 The Dupuy Group will close the Port Centralized Examination [CES]. 

 
 Container Terminal Operations {New Orleans Terminal and Ports America}, 

including the Radiation Portal Monitors [RPM], are closed. 
 
Direct questions or concerns to Assistant Port Director, Cargo and Conveyance, Mark 
Choina at mark.s.choina@cbp.dhs.gov 
 
 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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